
Washington State University and Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 
are recruiting outstanding STEM Ph.D. students for the Fall 2024 Cohort 

of the Distinguished Graduate Research Program (DGRP).

The DGRP is a unique opportunity to
conduct collaborative research at both
WSU and PNNL while working towards a
doctoral degree in a STEM field.

 The program elevates graduate training 
by providing experience, mentorship, 
and research opportunities in both 
academic and national laboratory 
settings.

 The DGRP is committed to recruiting 
and retaining students with diverse 
backgrounds and experiences, creating 
an inclusive environment to enhance 
creative thinking and discovery. 

WSU-PNNL Distinguished Graduate Research Program

New graduate students who are interested in the DGRP should contact WSU 
faculty while applying to a WSU Ph.D. program.

Prospective Student Information

DGRP students at the 2019 Cohort Announcement Event

The DGRP strongly promotes the participation and advancement of women and underrepresented individuals in STEM.

Email: DGRP@wsu.edu Web: https://natlab.wsu.edu/dgrp
LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/school/wsu-pnnl-dgrp/

 DGRP students are funded by WSU and PNNL advisors. During the period of PNNL 
funding, students receive an elevated stipend level (increase of at least 10%). 

 Detailed information can be found in the DGRP Guidelines.
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